
The Digitisation of the Clockmakers Collection – The Science Museum 
 

                                              
 
 
We are delighted to announce that after a very successful session in June, 
Jennie Hills from the Science Museum will be running another 
demonstration for AHFAP Members on the digitisation of the Clockmakers 
Collection on Wednesday 13th September 15:00-17:00.   
 
 
The demonstration will explore the use of focus stacking techniques with 
Phase One IQ4150 with Helicon software, showcasing innovative lighting 
methods used to digitise the Clockmakers collection. 
 
 
The demonstration will be held at the Science Museum, Exhibition Road, in 
London. 
 
 
There are 15 places available. The event is open for current AHFAP 
members.  
 


